
 

 

20th December 2014  

UN Global Compact Office  

 

ATTN: To Whom it May Concern: 

 

RE: Extension of Deadline- Communication on Progress Report  

We request and extension of our COP deadline to allow feedback and additional information from 

subsidiary companies and departments within the group.  

Their input is necessary in calling out the work that has been done in our commitment towards the 

Global Compact 10 Principles.  

We hereby commit to have our Communication on Progress finalized and submitted within the 

extension deadline given.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Joy Okello  

Business Head – Scanad Kenya  

 

 

 


